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I have been consulted and concur with 
the proposals set out below: 
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Councillor Keith Brown   

Cabinet Member for Planning and  
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DECISION NO:  
For Member Services use only 



 
 

 
PROPOSAL 
 
The Council has received a Street Naming request for a new road in Hoddesdon.  It is 
proposed that the new road will be called Marsh Close as shown below. 
 
Royal Mail have been consulted and does not object. 
 
 
 

 


